
Federal	Documents	Task	Force	
Midwinter	meeting,		
Boston,	Massachusetts,	2016	

Agenda:	

GPO	Update	

Reorganization	

Minutes	will	be	sent	out	electronically	for	changes	and	approval	

Legislative	updates:	

Barabra	Miller-	liaison	for	Legislation	



Mary	Alice	Baish		
GPO	had	7	people	attending	ALA	Midwinter.	Many	were	also	using	the	trip	to	reach	out	to	libraries	in	
the	area.	GPO	intends	to	increase	their	travel	to	other	libraries	and	asks	that	GPO	be	invited	to	state	
meetings.	

GPO	will	exhibit	at	ALA	Annual.		

There	was	a	good	response	to	the	Biennial	Survey	and	Outsell	will	be	compiling	a	report	based	on	the	
results.	

The	Department	of	the	Navy	wants	the	recalled	volumes	destroyed.	All	libraries	must	fill	out	the	
withdrawal	Action	Form	even	if	they	do	not	have	a	copy	of	the	recalled	title.	There	may	be	more	recalls	
from	other	military	agencies.	

GPO	is	continuing	to	work	on	training	and	virtual	outreach.	This	includes	a	twitter	campaign	Kelly	
Seaworth	will	be	working	on.	The	campaign	is	intended	to	share	the	impact	and	value	of	gov	docs.	

Daniel	Walker	with	systems	is	working	on	an	user-centric	layout.	Ithica	System	will	be	conducting	
workplace	based	observation	on	the	use	of	GPO	systems.	This	will	be	based	on	interviews	with	21	



The	idea	of	trusted	repositories,	the	use	of	the	538	field	to	denote	condition	of	the	material	and	a	
webinar	on	the	cataloging	field	will	be	the	subject	of	an	upcoming	webinar.	

Trustworthy	Digital	Standards	(TDR)	
GPO	has	a	Digital	Stewardship	resident	who	is	working	with	them	on	self-assessment	and	data	
collection.	GPO	has	also	been	


